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Arnada Park Jazz Concert Encore Performance!

The Vancouver Community Concert Band's jazz ensemble performed their music in Arnada Park in  September.
We had big crowd in attendance who showed appreciation with applause, call for an encore and donating about 
$300 to the Band. The VCJB performs year-round at public and private events throughout the Clark County, 
WA areas.   We will try to bring them back next summer.       Photos by Dan Birnseth

 ANA is in Need of New Board Members

We will need to find a new secretary to have a new secretary because Brenda is moving out of Arnada. She will 
be here long enough for a smooth transition to whomever takes her position.  Additionally others on the board 
have been serving many years and in some cases decades.  Time commitments are not great, it comes down to 
whatever you can contribute. Talk to any Board member or just attend the next meeting.

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to 
create a  more informed public. However, the information provided and the opinions and views expressed in the 
Neighborhood Association  newsletter or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of 
Vancouver, nor does the City determine  whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of
Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.

Meeting October 9th 7:00PM VHA 2500 Main St.
Agenda: City Updates, Event planning & TBD



This is our last collection before the Thanksgiving Holiday. Let's give thanks
for what we have and what we are able to share with others. Your generosity
makes the Clark Neighbors Food Project possible. Thank you.
We do porch pickups of non-perishable food and toiletries six times per year. 
If you would like to get involved, contact Sandichristensen16@gmail.com or
sign up online at ClarkFoodProject.org
Building Community. Sharing Food. One Green Bag at a Time.

Scan this code to enroll in email delivery of the
newsletter

ANA & Clark County Historical Museum
Arnada residents can use our membership card for:

•Free admission for four (4) to the Museum and Research Library

•Free entrance to events such as CCHM Speaker Series, History on
Tap, and Wander Clark County summer walking tour series

•Discount on other tours and events

•Access to all digital resources in the Members Portal

•10% discount on applicable museum merchandise

•Two (2) images at no charge from the CCHM Digital Photo Collection

•Reciprocal benefits through the Portland Attractions Marketing
Alliance ( PAMA )program which provides admission to a different
Portland Area attraction each month. For a full list see
here: https://cchmuseum.org/pama/

•Reciprocal benefit through the North American Reciprocal Museum (NARM )program. See details 
here: https://narmassociation.org/

Contact Treasurer Kathie Loveall (treasurer@arnadaneighborhood.org). To check out/return  a membership card.

City Contacts

Neighborhood Liaison   Brent Waddle
Office (360) 487-8436 Cell (360) 624-5686 
brent.waddle@cityofvancouver.us 

Office of Neighborhoods  Kaitlyn Olszewski 

360-624-1774  
Kaitlyn.olszewski@cityofvancouver.us 

Neighborhood Fire Station

Uptown Station #1 2607 Main St. 
360 487-7212

Code Compliance 360 487-7810

Clark County Animal Control
Weekdays 8:30-4:30  360 397-2488

Traffic Compliance Hotline 360 487-7402

Parking Hot-line  360 487-8653

NPO Lee Gelsinger  Cell (360) 831-2661 
lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 

Elected ANA Board:

Chairman  Ken Visser

visserk9@gmail.com 

Secretary    Brenda Hoge 
bheducationconsulting  @gmail.com 

 Treasurer     Kathie Loveall
treasurer@arnadaneighborhood.org   

Members at Large

Russ Pascoe becruss@hotmail  .com

Sandi Christensen 
sandichristensen16@gmail.com

Anita Reyes    anitaface@gmail.com

Committee Representatives,
Coordinators

Sponsor Ad-sheet Layout and ad-sheet file 
submission     Amy Carlson 
ads@ARNADAneighborhood.org

Newsletter Distribution Sandi Christensen 
360-772-4026 
sandichristensen16@gmail.com

Arnada Tree Steward  Fred Fulton
fpfulton@yahoo.com    760-815-0077

Newsletter Editor, Content & Layout

Russ Pascoe -  becruss@hotmail  .com


